
Smith House OP Meeting 

Alumni Present: Marvin Slaughter 

Time: 10:15-11:00 

Overview: 

 Treasurer Report 

72% of budget has been used but we are 70% through the semester, so we are fine 

budget wise. 

 Recruiting 

Contracts have been made and are ready to be sent out. 

Geo will try to get them out by this weekend. 

Interests – 46 people have contacting, 10 people have completed the process, and 

others are in varying levels of completeness. 

16 people are leaving this year. 

Referrals seem to draw the most interest from 

 House Manager 

Donnelly is doing some major landscaping. 

Phone lines have been redone; there are now 2 phones in Smith. 

Fire marshal came, nothing too bad except for emergency lights not working, which 

have been fixed. 

Duty Cuts have been mostly given out February, people seem to be slacking off later 

into the semester.  

Lock has been put on the Pit. 

 Kitchen Manager 

72% of budget has been used 

New Blender top 

New Coffee Maker 

 

 Random Notes 

 

Good Search. It’s awesome. 

Smith House plans to meet with Bosco the Wednesday after Spring Break.  

Pet Clause needs to be added to the Constitution. 


